
Privacy Statement

At Nichols Family Dentistry, your privacy is important to us. Information collected and used
through this website is only for the purposes of your patient care. We do not sell any collected
information to any third party for their use in the soliciting business. The use of personal
information that a third-party company may use is only in the support of your dental care
through our office. Third party companies enter into a contract that specifies the purposes for
which they will use information and require confidentiality. For example, appointment reminders
are through a third-party who is bound by the privacy standards as well. Other circumstances
in which we would disclose personal information are as required by law.

We are committed to security, confidentiality, and integrity in accordance with legal
requirements. We take reasonable precautions to ensure that your protected information is
protected and processed in a secure manner. Proper reviews and training are performed to
safeguard your information.

By using this site, you agree to be bound to this Privacy Policy. Please contact the office if you
have any questions or concerns.


